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CITY OF HANOVER   
NEWSLETTER 

Home Games are Beginning 
As home Jr. High & High School games 

begin, please be aware of the no parking & 
handicap parking areas on the streets! 

Please do not park in no parking zones!! 

Thank you!! 

 
 

School is Back in Full 
Swing! 

Just a reminder, students will be riding bikes 
& walking to & from school & crossing the 

streets!  

Please be extra cautious when driving the 
streets & remember that pedestrians have 

the right of way!!  

Parents & Teachers, please remind students 
to look both ways before crossing the 

streets!!  

 



 

 

 

RECYCLING TRAILER 
 NO metal is to be brought down to this trailer!! There is not a pickup     

service for this! 
 PLEASE break down any boxes you bring to the trailer!! Leaving them 

whole is not feasible for the area and makes a mess when the bin gets 
full and pieces blow around!  

 PLEASE make sure all your items make it into the trailer!! If there is not a 
designated spot for items DO NOT put them in the trailer!! DO NOT leave 
your trash at the trailer!! There is no pick up service for this!! 

 
*IF RULES AT THE RECYCLING TRAILER ARE NOT FOLLOWED WE 

WILL NO LONGER HAVE THIS AVAILABLE!* 
 

 
DUMP SITE 

 CITY RESIDENTS USE ONLY! 
 PLEASE back up as far as you can when dumping tree limbs/grassing 

clippings/etc.!! DO NOT dump items in the middle of the dump site when 
the brush is pushed all the way back!  

 ABSOLUTELY no LUMBER, BATTERIES, TRASH BAGS, RAILROAD 
TIES is to be put in the dump site!!  
*If the above continues, the dumpsite will be CLOSED until further   

notice!* 

QUICK REMINDERS 



 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS IN HANOVER KS 

IF YOU KNOW OF ANY 

EVENTS,ACTIVITES, NEWS, ETC. 

(FOR SCHOOL, CHURCHES,     

ORGANIZATIONS, ETC.) 

GOING ON IN THE CITY OR IN THE 

SURROUNDING AREA PLEASE 

CONTACT KATLIN AT THE CITY 

OFFICE TO PUT IN THE         

NEWSLETTER TO SPREAD THE 

WORD!  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 We are excited to be collaborating with various specialties and providers regarding 
bringing new services to our community. Most recently these services include aesthetics 
(Botox, Xeomin, Dermal Fillers), pain management, dermatology and the Nexplanon       
implant (birth control implant). One of these services, Holistic Pain Management (HPM), 
has been coming since late spring and offers a wide variety of specialized options for 
chronic pain management. 

HPM Partners with Hanover Hospital to Provide Local Treatments 
 A new partnership between Hanover Hospital and HPM is bringing pain management     
services to rural residents suffering from chronic pain. HPM is a healthcare organization 
that specializes in advanced pain care treatments, such as nerve blocks, radiofrequency 
ablations, and injections. These procedures can help patients with various painful           
conditions, such as back and neck pain, spine injuries, knees and shoulder pain,          
headaches, sports and work-related injuries, inflammation, and arthritis. 
 HPM works with local hospital staff and collaborates with individual patients’ primary 
care providers to diagnose and treat patients with chronic pain in Hanover, Kansas, and 
nearby areas. This partnership is part of HPM's mission to provide high-quality pain care to 
rural residents in places where specialized healthcare resources are often scarce or         
unavailable. 
 “Our goal is to reduce pain and improve function in patients suffering from chronic 

pain, particularly those living in rural areas,” said Ryan Shedd, CEO of HPM. “We are on a      

mission to make it easier and faster for folks to find relief.” With HPM now operating in   

Hanover, patients can expect to be able to schedule an appointment within three weeks or 

less. “We take a highly personalized approach to identifying the true source of a patient’s 

pain. Our team of medical practitioners are trained to ask questions, listen carefully, and 

provide as much relief as possible,” said Shedd. “Every patient’s treatment is customized.” 

HPM Partners with Hanover Hospital to Provide 
Local Treatments 

By Jayda Edgar, DNP, APRN, FNP-C 

           NEWS FROM THE HANOVER HOSPITAL 
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